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Augusta, Maine

Hello Representatives,
My name is Grace Eddy, and I am writing in SUPPORT of LD 3. I live in Portland and

am a full time student and part time social worker. As our coldest months approach and living
costs remain high I believe LD 3 is incredibly important in ensuring that all Mainers have a safe
winter.

As a social worker, I work with people who experience poverty and housing insecurity. I
can testify that for people living on no, little or fixed incomes, programs like Emergency Rental
Assistance and LIHEAP are life savers. Funding for these programs keeps people safe, housed
and part of our communities. We can’t forget that the people who access these programs are
some of our friends and family. We need to take care of each other.

LD 3 will expand access for heating assistance that would otherwise not be available to
many hard-working Mainers. We are all feeling the impact of increased energy bills and housing
costs. I know I am. As a student, my budget is tight. My last heat bill was almost double the
price I paid this time last year, it is stressful. Relief payments will be welcomed by myself and
other hard-working, deserving Maine residents. I urge you to pass this bill.

Respectfully,
Grace Eddy


